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WESTRALIA PROPERTY TRUST (WST) 
 
 

 

Please find attached the following documents for release to the market. 

1. A copy of a letter sent to unit holders on 1 November 2007.  
2. A copy of the Annual Report for the Westralia Property Trust in relation to the financial year to 30 

June 2007 sent to unit holders on 1 November 2007. 

 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Mr Peter Zachert 
Director 
Westralia Property Management Limited 
Telephone (08) 8425 4999 
 

 
 




















































































